
 
 

 

 
 

April 28, 2021 
 

 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 
Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee    House Appropriations Committee 
Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 
I am requesting funding for the Visiting Nurse Association of Central Jersey Community 

Health Center (VNACJ CHC)’s Red Bank Primary Care Center in fiscal year 2022.  
 

The entity to receive this funding, VNACJ CHC, is located at 188 East Bergen Place, Red 
Bank, New Jersey 07701. 
 

The funding would be used for the construction of a new facility as well as for the 

purchasing of equipment—including mammogram machines, exam tables, and IT equipment. 
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
        
 

CHRISTOPHER H. SMITH 
Member of Congress 

 


